
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From: Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 7/29/2025 

 

Title: Approval of Dump Body Package, Snowplows, and Salt Spreader for the new 2027 Plow 

Truck with Monroe Truck.  

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the bid from the preferred vendor Monroe for the 

Dump Body Package, Plows and Salt spreader for $203,742.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background and Additional Information:  
The Village Board previously approved $162,419 to purchase a new Western Star Plow Truck 

replacement to add to the fleet in 2027.  This bid is for the plows and the salt spreader equipment 

to outfit the new truck.   

 

Due to the approximate two-year timeframe to take order of this equipment, staff is 

recommending contracting for the equipment to take have it installed and final billings to occur 

in 2027.    

 

The 2027 Capital Improvement Plan includes $450,000 for this purchase.  The total of these two 

items is approximately $365,000. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Budget Impacts: Funding would come from the two-year Capital Improvement borrowing that 

would occur in 2027 for the 2027/2028 Capital Borrowing.   

 

Attachments: Proposal from Monroe for $203,742.  


